
 

The end of St. Thomas’ 2022 Vacation Bible School was met with thunderous applause and cheers from 

parents! The kids displayed what they learned through song, dance, and skit to the eagerly awaiting 

audience. It was a successful VBS! Joyce Hollowell thanked those who helped teach, aides and student 

helpers, the snack crew, our custodian, and parents for assisting in making it such a success. The kids left 

with smiles on their faces talking about what they learned.  

To begin the last day, everyone met for morning singing. They were then dismissed to practice for the 

talent show, have snack, and just enjoy each other’s company for a little while longer. Kids made new 

friends, saw old friends, and enjoyed spending time with others who share their faith. The younger kids 

have the mentors of the teenage helpers to look up to and know that they can come back and help one 

day.  

During the talent show, we listened to the littles sing “This little light of mine”, “Father Abraham”, and 

other songs. We were treated to demonstrations of gymnastics and ballet. The older kids informed us of 

their God-given talents and then showed us a sliver of what they could do with their God-given talents. 

We watched as they showed off basketball skills, jumping skills, and other skills. Another group of kids 

danced to “Get up and tell the world”. For the final act of the day, we were entertained by a game show 

called “Name that Person”. The kids used puppets and answered trivia questions about the three 

persons of the Trinity. They created backstories for their puppets. In the end, the Golden Bananas team 

won.  

After four days, Vacation Bible School is over, but it will not be forgotten. We cannot wait for the 

Religious Education classes to gear up in the Fall and see how much they remember from VBS. Our little 

Dynamic Disciples are growing Alive in Christ more every day! It is exciting to watch!  

#aliveinchrist #dynamicdisciples #stthomastheapostlebillings  
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